
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

RT-PCR 50% SUBSIDY FOR APPROVED DOMESTIC TOURISTS IN THE NCR AREA, 

SUSPENDED UNTIL 07 SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Following the latest IATF community classification extending the Modified 

Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ) status of the National Capital Region 

(NCR) and Laguna along with other nearby provinces such as Bataan, Bulacan, 

Cavite, and Rizal until 07 September 2021 only Authorized Persons Outside their 

Residence (APORs) are allowed to travel in and out of the NCR area. 

 

Thus, the processing and endorsement of applications for RT-PCR test subsidy 

to PCMC will be suspended until the 7th of September 2021. Affected tourists 

must re-apply through our website: https://www.tpb.gov.ph/rtpcrphtravel-

application/ 

 

Endorsement of qualified domestic tourists for swabbing at the Philippine 

Children’s Medical Center (PCMC) shall resume on 05 September 2021 for 

tourists with flights/trips departing on 08 September 2021. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we pray for the 

safety and well-being of everyone. 
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